Your Letterhead
Attention: All Anthem Blue Cross / Blue Shield Patients of Our Practice

Dear Patient,

In an effort to reduce costs and “right size their provider panel as a result of the affordable care act”, your insurance company, Anthem BC/BS of Wisconsin, has taken the bold move of terminating a number of chiropractic offices throughout the State effective September 30.

We were one of those offices “terminated without cause.”  We were notified on March 31, coincidentally the last day people had to pick a new insurance plan from the Health Exchanges.

What does this mean to you:

You do not have to switch doctors if you don’t want to.  

You have coverage at our office through September 30, 2014. After that date, we will still accept and process your BC/BS insurance, but as an out-of-network provider.

We will meet with you individually over the next few months, go over your in-network vs out-of-network benefits, and work out a financial agreement that works for you. Many times the out of network benefits are as good as or better than in-network.

What steps can you take if you are displeased with this change?
Many patients will be rightly upset with Anthem’s decision. You are free to voice your concerns directly to Anthem customer service, but also to your employer and your insurance agent. 

More importantly, you are free to switch to an insurer that better suits your needs and wants.

While we don’t think Anthem will care about your individual concerns, if thousands of their customers switch, it may have an impact overall. 

Know that we have never and will never treat you based on the type of insurance you have or on what care your insurance allows. We will always work with you to get you and your family the care you need in this ever changing insurance market place. 

Yours in Health,

Chiropractor 
